











Mr. Reel asked when the activation date will be scheduled. Mr. Millard mentioned that
the different groups have started working on the prep for the activation. The final completion of
the buildit needs to be « ablished in order to start with the activation plan. Tentatively, the date
is June 1% He will have a better sense of the date for the next meeting.

There was a concern from Mr. Reel about the remaining billit . and the short time until
the completion of the project. Mr. Millard mentioned that most of the work is almost done. He is
expecting the remaining bills to be covered by the next 2-3 pay applications. Mr. Millard will
email the Committee regardit  billing information status.

Tours for the buildir ~ will be scheduled for Wednesday March 3. Members from the
Library Board of Trustees and this Committee will be split into  oups to avoid havit more than
2 members from each Board/Committee. The visit timeframe will be between 2:30 pm and 00
pm with a duration of half an hour for each oup. TI oups will include Centennial staff, the
Director and Mr. Millard. The Director will send the information once the schedule is ready.

Councilwoman Connelly asked to include Council on this tour. The Director added that
there will be more opportunities for tours when the building is more tidy. For each tour,
Centennial needs to keep the nstruction site walkable and safe for visito

BUSINESS NOT IN THE AGENDA:

e None

The next LCOC virtual meeting will be on March 24 at 2:00 pm.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT: 3:12 PM
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